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The purpose of this Notice of Instruction is to inform you the DOEA has notified WCFAAA that the Aged/Disabled Adult
(ADA) and the Assisted Lining for the Elderly (ALE) Medicaid Waiver (MW) programs have reached their enrollment
capacity based on the legislatively approved budgets. The DOEA has requested that new enroliments in the ADA and
ALE Medicaid Waiver programs cease to ensure these programs do not exceed their legisiative funding authority.

The DOEA bases its projections on “Paid Claims Reports” and the projected number of clients who have been authorized
for enroliment (APPL) for MW. Accordingly:

1. Clients whose CIRTS enroliment status reflects Authorized Assessed Priority Consumer List (APCL) will remain
on the waitlist until further notice.

2. WCFAAA will cease to authorize changes from APCL to Applicant (APPL) status for clients.

3. Aliclients who have begun the process of MW eligibility determination or are in the process of transitioning into
the ADA or ALE Waiver may continue the enrollment process.

4. Lead agencies are authorized to continue enroliment of all clients whose CIRTS enroliment status reflects
“Applicant” (APPL).

5. High risk APS clients requiring ADA or ALE services may be enrolled in MW upon approval and authorization of
the care plan by one of WCFAAA's MW Specialists and completion of the eligibility process.

6. Individuals not currently APPL for MW should be referred to other appropriate available programs within your
community or, if no appropriate programs are available, then they should be placed onto the Assessed Prioritized
Consumer List (APCL).

WCFAAA and the DOEA will monitor the MW APPL lists to ensure clients are not added without authorization.
Should you require additional information, please contact your Medicaid Waiver Specialist.

Thank you for your continued commitment and efforts on behalf of Florida's senior population.
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